
 

ASSOCIATION  OF  WEST  MIDLAND  
MOTOR  CLUBS   

 
 

Tel:      01952  770211 ‘Canalside’ 
 
e-mail:     arnold211@btinternet.com 

Longdon  Wharf 
Longdon – upon – Tern 
Shropshire     TF6  6LQ 

 

AN  EXTRA-ORDINARY MEETING OF THE ASSOCIATION WILL TAKE PLACE  
IMMEDIATELY  FOLLOWING  THE  GENERAL  MEETING 

ON  TUESDAY  8th  NOVEMBER   2016 
AND YOUR ATTENDANCE IS REQUESTED. 

John Arnold      -     Secretary 
 

A G E N D A  
 

THIS  MEETING  IS  HELD  TO  APPOINT  THE  OFFICIALS   
OF  THE  ASSOCIATION  FOR  2017 

 
1.  OFFICERS:- Position  currently  held  by:- 
 a CHAIRMAN Dave  Cooper 
 b VICE  CHAIRMAN Steve  Gregg 
 c SECRETARY John  Arnold 
 d TREASURER Midi  Arnold 

    
2.  CHAMPIONSHIPS:-  
 a Autotest Bob  Budd 
 b Road VACANCY 
 c Stage VACANCY 
 d Car  Trials Steve  Courts 

    
3.  OTHER  OFFICIALS:  
 a Year  Book  Editor/s Bob  Budd  &  Dave  Barratt 
 b Training  Officer/s Ian  Jarrett 
 c PR / Marketing  &  Recruitment VACANCY 

 
PLEASE  NOTE: 
Stage  Rally  Championship:   We  are  looking for  someone  to  take  on  the  role  of  Secretary  for  
this  Championship.   
May  suit  a  former  competitor -  assistance  can  be  offered  to  help  with  results. 
 
Road  Rally  Championship:   Gareth  is  looking  to  work  with  someone  with  a  view  to  them  
taking  over  during  the  year,  as  he  no  longer  feels  able  to  devote  the  time  etc.. necessary. 
 
PR / Marketing  &  Recruitment:     VACANCY   
 

PLEASE  CONTACT  JOHN  ARNOLD,  DAVE  COOPER 
  OR  STEVE  GREGG  IF  YOU  ARE  INTERESTED,   

OR  KNOW  SOMEONE  WHO  IS. 


